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Well Summer definitely has arrived this week and just in time for our wonderful Jubilee 

celebrations. Over the last few weeks pupils from each year group have been learning all 

about a different decade of the Queen’s reign as well as an artist from that decade . 

They produced some wonderful work which we hope to show off to all our parents on our 

Celebration Open Evening on Wednesday 13th July (after school- more details to follow)

We finally were able to start our toddler group again today in the newly refurbished parent 

room. Please see details below. 

Can I remind all parents to please take note of the hot weather and ensure the pupils are 

dressed appropriately and have a water bottle with them.

Enjoy the weekend 

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPri https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

SRPS Toddler Group
Every Friday from 

9am- 11am 
Please come and join in 

with the fun!
Email the school for 
more information.
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Event Date

Y6 residential group trip to ‘Go Aoe’ Wednesday 22nd June

Class/Group Photos Thursday 23rd June

Y6 residential group trip to ‘Nuclear Races’ Friday 24th June

Sports Day Wednesday 29th June- Friday 1st July

Tutor mate celebration- Year 1 and Year 2 Tuesday 5th July

Year 6 Performance Tuesday 5th July -After school- time tbc

Cross Country Thursday 7th July 

 Year 6 at Chessington Monday 11th July 

Celebration Evening Wednesday 13th July

Year 6 Graduation Monday 18th July 

Last day of term- Thursday 21st July
School to Finish 1.30pm



                   SRPS Jubilee Celebration
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On Tuesday we celebrated the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee and what a fantastic 
day it was! Every year group produced a range of work focused on a decade of 
the Queen’s 70 year reign and we came together to share our learning.

 We watched a range of amazing performances including drama, singing and 
dancing (we even got to watch a Royal Wedding) and took a break to share a 
lovely picnic lunch. 

The day finished with a parade around the playground wearing our 
commonwealth crowns, with each class carrying their incredible portraits of the 
Queen in the style of an artist from their decade and placards with key events 
from the decade. 

There was such a lovely atmosphere and everyone really enjoyed themselves. 
Thank you to all the staff and children for all your hard work, but it was the 
whole school coming together that made it such a special day. Well done 
Southern Road! 

Thanks to Marcus 
Rashford all of 

Year 5 and 6 
children received 

a copy of the 
following book 

today!


